
Continuation of Watab Township 

Annual Board of Appeal and Equalization Hearing 

Monday, April 30, 2018 

 

 

The Watab Township Board of Appeal and Equalization Hearing was reconvened by Vice-Chairman 

Gondeck at nine o’clock a.m. on Monday, April 30, 2018 in the Watab Town Hall. 

 

ROLL CALL 

Members present included Supervisor Gondeck, Supervisor Johnson, and Supervisor Waytashek.  Others 

present were Clerk Hull, Treasurer O’Keefe, and interim Benton County Assessor Behrenbrinker.   

 

PROPERTY VALUATION REPORT FROM BENTON COUNTY 

County Assessor Behrenbrinker provided information and recommendations on the following properties 

following the County’s proposal to revisit the physical appraisal of the following properties as requested: 

   Stephen Peka – reduction of $7,400 in valuation 

   Melissa Nemeth – reduction of $24,600 in valuation 

   Kevin Reiter – no change recommended in valuation 

Supervisor Waytashek arrived at the meeting. 

   Gerald Kostreba – no change recommended in valuation 

     (second assessment visit declined by homeowner) 

   Ryan Olson – reduction of $56,800 in valuation 

   Lance Bukowski – reduction of $28,100 in valuation 

 

A motion was made by Supervisor Johnson, seconded by Supervisor Gondeck, and unanimously carried 

to approve the recommendations as presented.  It was noted these property owners maintain the right to 

appeal to Benton County if the decision by the Township Board is not acceptable to them. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

A motion was made by Supervisor Johnson, seconded by Supervisor Gondeck, and unanimously carried 

adjourning the hearing at 9:20 a.m. 
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